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The following applications can be viewed by the public in the Committee Office  
starting Thursday 16th May 2019 until Thursday, 6th June 2019.  

 

Clos a Jaon – To open a 3m gap in the boundary bank between Clos a Jaon and Chasse Marette 

Moorland – To erect and ‘Art Studio’ on the southeast corner of the dwelling (3.4m x 3.4m x 2.4m high) 

 

Any comments should be made in writing to –  
The Secretary to the Development Control Committee, Committee Office, Sark GY10 1SF 

Full reasons must be given if it is believed that permission should not be granted. 
(Should an application be refused and the applicant makes an appeal, any objections will be made available to the appellant) 

 

Decisions made on the applications posted in the Boxes during April/May 

 

Assembly Room – To mount a noticeboard to display applications to the Committee – APPROVED 

(now that the Committee has seen sight of the noticeboard) 

Pomme de Chien – To erect an extension on the north end of a shower room building – APPROVED 
 

Other decisions made at the May meeting 

 
Pres du Creux – To extend an existing shed (by 1.5m x 2m x 2m high) – FULL APPROVAL 

Victoria Cottage – To replace existing south facing timber porch with new PVC porch – CONDITIONAL 

APPROVAL 

Victoria Cottage – To existing north facing window with PVC French doors and replace all remaining timber 

windows with PVC windows – APPROVED 

Atlantis – To install a glass balustrade outside dormer windows in the new loft conversion – CONDITIONAL 

APPROVAL 

La Nordiste – To erect a greenhouse (2.4m x 2.4m x 2.4m) on the south of the barn – CONDITIONAL 

APPROVAL 

Clos a Jaon – Retrospective application to increase size of previously approved extension – CONDITIONAL 

APPROVAL 

Sark Occupation Museum – For a sign at La Collinette – REFUSED 

Sark Occupation Museum – For a sign at Sark Occupation Museum – APPROVED 

 

NEW APPLICATIONS WITH FEE OR COMMENTS ON APPLICATIONS IN THE PUBLIC BOXES 
MUST REACH THE COMMITTEE OFFICE BY— 

Midday on Thursday 6th June 2019 
 

Applications or comments made after that date will be discounted or postponed until the July 2019 meeting 
  

• Those applying for new buildings or extensions may be asked to pole the intended structure; 

• Such applications, together with any making a material change to the appearance of a building, will be advertised in the boxes for 
public comment; 

 

APPLICATION FORMS (not mandatory) ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE COMMITTEE OFFICE 

 
 

Conseiller Alan Blythe,  
Chairman, Development Control Committee 

 28th May 2019 


